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 Vicarage Lane 
East Farleigh 

Maidstone 
Kent ME15 0LY 

       Dear Potential Candidate, 

On behalf of the Governing Body I would like to offer a warm welcome and invite you to apply for the 
exciting opportunity to lead East Farleigh Primary School in the role of Head Teacher. 

East Farleigh Primary School is a happy, safe and caring place where everyone is valued and 
respected.  We are fortunate to have a beautiful and stimulating setting for learning set amongst 
apple and pear orchards on the side of a valley.  The school buzzes with energy; children enjoy 
learning and are eager to achieve their best.  We have a passionate and well qualified staff that are 
motivated, ambitious and work in harmony.  Our school community is cohesive and supportive.  This 
encourages and fosters relationships with parents, carers and the wider community.  The Friends of 
East Farleigh are an active and valuable fund raising charity made up of parents and others who 
support the school and other charities.   

The standard of education is of paramount importance to us at East Farleigh Primary School.  We 
actively support the learning of science, arts, music and sport in addition to the essential academic 
foundation of mathematics, reading and writing.  We make full use of our outdoor facilities in order 
to enhance learning.  Our aim is for our children to reach their full potential and develop into good 
citizens that make a positive contribution to society. 

East Farleigh Primary School has developed and improved greatly over recent years, achieving a 
return to Good from Ofsted in 2015 after being assessed as Requires Improvement in 2012.  We are 
looking for a Head Teacher who is strong and compassionate to lead our journey to Outstanding 
whilst retaining the atmosphere and respect that makes our school such a special place.   

To find out more about the opportunities East Farleigh Primary School has to offer please do arrange 
to come and visit us.  Visits can be arranged by contacting the school office on 01622 726364. 

On behalf of everyone at East Farleigh Primary School I would like to thank you for your interest and 
look forward to meeting you in the near future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Helen Randall 

Chair of Governors 


